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Web Site Makeover

MDL has launched its newly designed web site. The web site has 
many new features such as our On-Time Delivery (OTD) Broad-
cast, current news and events, latest equipment, capabilities, 
feedback, projects and much more. Take a look at our new site: 
http://www.mdlmanufacturing.com/index.html

It’s All About Being SHARP

It’s great to look sharp but MDL wants to be SHARP. Therefore, 
MDL has taken steps towards participating in the Safety and 
Health Achievement Recognition Program (SHARP). 

What is SHARP? The SHARP program recognizes small employ-
ers who operate an exemplary safety and health management 
system. Acceptance into SHARP by OSHA is an achievement of 
status that will single businesses out among its business peers as 
a model for work site safety and health. Upon receiving SHARP 
recognition, a work site is exempt from programmed inspections 
during the period that the SHARP certification is valid.

MDL anticipates receiving its SHARP certification by summer 
2010.

Certified in: 
ISO 9001:2008
HUBZone 

Forward This  
E-mail
Know a coworker who 
doesn’t know of our 
capabilities? Share this 
e-mail with them!

Meet Dayna

Dayna Wambaugh  
started at MDL in No-
vember 2006 and is
one of MDL’s adminis-
trative assets since she 
set foot in the door. 
Hired to as a reception-
ist, she easily assisted 
all administrative  
departments with her 
outstanding skills. Her 
organization skills 
shifted her into her cur-
rent position of Pur-
chaser. Her diligence 
to obtain the materials 
and hardware for the 
best price and delivery 
allows MDL to offer 
our customers the best 
price. She also rates 
vendors as part of our 
ISO requirements and 
checks all material cer-
tifications.

Did you know?
We give back to the 
community: 44% of 
our Bedford employees 
donate a percentage 
of their wages to the 
United Way. For more 
of how MDL gives back 
to the community we 
live in, see our Business 
to Community page at 
http://www.mdlmanufactur-
ing.com/index_9.html

Building Comfort for Youth Baseball Players

Doug Lingsch and four other hard working men spent a recent 
Saturday building the much needed dugouts for our young base-
ball players at Snake Spring Community Park. The material was 
donated by several local companies and the crew volunteered 
their time. Even the youngest of kids lent a hand! 

The building of the two dugouts will take several weekends and 
evenings. The goal is to have them complete by May 30. If you 
would like to donate your time or donate materials, please contact 
our office at 814-623-0888.


